Christmas Newsletter 2013
Well, I have finally got round to putting pen to paper. Yes, I know I have not done a newsletter since the start of summer which was partly due to being busy and partly because I have hardly missed a month since the late 80’s and I needed a break. Anyway, batteries are re-charged and off we go….
It’s been a funny old year and a fairly successful one too. The weather has chucked everything it could muster at us and we still came off better than many airfields. The greatest frustration has been the fact that the weather has often been great during the week but then awful at weekends.
Highlights of the summer included us hosting both the Blades and the Wildcats aerobatic teams along with the jump plane for Cromer Carnival and the arrival of the new hangars…more on this later.
Some members have changed aircraft, some have left and sadly there has been the odd incident where aircraft have been somewhat re-designed.

The ‘Air Commode’ aka Anthony Preston decided, at very short notice, to go off and set up his own school (Mid Anglia Microlights). He has taken Gary and ‘Alpha Victor’ to Beccles. He felt that the extra mile inland would save any fog problems. This did leave us with several students either close to solo or close to their final exam. Beccles, by road, is over an hours drive from here. We wish them well…..
The Club now has use of a brand new C42B and is available for training and in the new year club members will be able to hire it.. Many of you will know that Smiffy has sold his Quantum to a student here and it remains on site. His new toy the GT450 Explorer is rather smart and also has a tow hook. Northrepps now has probably the best aircraft available for microlight training.
We only lost one fly-in to the weather and that was again the ‘Cramfield’ weekend…Will it be third time lucky? Watch this space. A list of fly-ins will be sorted prior to the new year. Our first one, as always, will be the New Years Day fly-in and is on our website and forums and will go on Facebook shortly.
We got the first hangar up for it only to be sadly damaged within days. The wind was exceptional and from an unusual direction. Smiffy made and fitted a new locking system and it now works and is hopefully ‘storm proof’. It stood up to the recent gales which wrecked the coast. We had hoped to have the second one up by now but a combination of weather and manpower has meant this has gone on hold. It will go up shortly and all the places are taken.
The camp site has proved to be a great asset and has often been full so if you plan to stay at anytime in 2014 you will need to contact Smiffy to book a slot by paying a non-refundable deposit. We did have quite a few bookings made which were not ‘taken up’ and we turned away visitors, as on paper, we were full.
There will be several changes taking place over the next eighteen months as the EU laws concerning aviation start to come into force. You are all advised to check the validity of your paperwork. The CAA are opening a new GA office in a bid to cut red tape and much more will be possible online. The downside is that the gliding community will be hit very hard. Until now, in the UK, glider pilots have been issued certificates by the BGA. Their gliders now have to carry a ‘G-Reg’ and the pilots will need medicals and a license. We wait to see how hang gliding and PPG’s will be affected….

There will be more on this in the next newsletter that will be out in mid January.

I would like to thank all our club members and our visitors for all your support and a special thank you to Smiffy, Cherie and the few that help to make our field one of the most popular places to visit in East Anglia.

Wishing you all a very merry Christmas and a happy, safe and prosperous New Year

Chris Gurney                                                                                                                                     11/12/13

Northrepps Aero Club Membership 2014
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FULL Club Membership will remain at £85 per year and is due by the end of January.

This is required for ‘home based’ aircraft and all students and covers all landing fees and Insurance.
NON RESIDENT Membership has DROPPED this year to £50 and is meant for regular users and has all the benefits of the full membership i.e. unlimited free landings.
PARAMOTOR/HANG GLIDER Membership has remained the same for two years, so it is with some regret that this will now be £50.
SOCIAL Membership has stayed the same for two years, so it is with some regret that this will now be £20.
The MODEL CLUB pay as a group to lease their part of the field and will see a small increase as the club has grown. They arrange their own membership fees.
Hangarage (from 01/01/2014)
FLEX WINGS (semi rigged)
WILL BE 
 £ 45    per calendar month
3 AXIS MICROLIGHTS      


 £ 85    per calendar month
GA AIRCRAFT            


 £ 100   per calendar month
Hangarage / Membership payments should be made with Smiffy. Methods of payment are by credit card, BACS or cash. We do take cheques but the bank charges us to process them. If paying by BACS, be sure to keep Smiffy informed to keep records up to date.
BACS details :
 Northrepps Aerodrome Limited  20-30-81  73527204



Be sure to include your full name in ‘Reference’ section so we know who’s paid.

Membership Token


For 2014 is a super


Car Sticker


(best stuck outside


On Glass)











